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Merry Christmas from Macclesfield Town Council



Cllr Sandy Livingstone

My Mayoral theme is Building Our Future Together. I have met so many
groups and people who support and serve our community, and local
independent businesses including our hospitality, arts and culture that are our
future, we must value and nurture them. I am delighted to been able to attend
so many events, from rewarding our children who undertook the Summer
Reading Challenge, having breakfast with our armed forces veterans, visiting
our Fire Station Open Day, attending the MADS theatre, visited MaccPow and
learning to draw a comic, to leading the 1261 parade, the honour of
commemorating the 80th anniversary of D Day, to reading stories to our
children at the Nature Needs you event in West Park. The list is long and I
apologise if I have missed you out, please keep the requests for a Mayoral
visit coming.

I am proud to raise money for two local charities Space 4 Autism, and
Macclesfield Community Art Space. So far I have tackled the world's fastest
zipline in Wales, wearing my trademark red trainers, conquered my fear of
heights, and raised £3000. I have more plans a foot, Bingo at the end of
October in the Pack Horse Bowling Club , Christmas Cards kindly provided by
Adam Francis who is also a leading light in Made in Macc, a Burns Night
ceilidh on the 26th January in the Town Hall, a re-arranged Battle of the Bands
in Cinemac, and a few other plans that I am working on. The most challenging
part so far has been modelling as part of the Totally Local fashion show in the
Silk Museum an event I hope becomes an annual fixture in our town. I am
looking forward to the rest of my time as your Scottish Mayor, and bringing
forward the new pavilion in South Park. It has been a humbling experience
being your Mayor, thank you.

Sandy

  Mayor of Macclesfield



Each year the Mayor of Macclesfield chooses two charities to support, through
spreading the word about the good work that they do, but also by holding various
fundraising events where the proceeds then go to the charities.

The Mayor’s charities this year are 

          Space for Autism              Macclesfield Community ArtSpace 

 Mayor’s Events

The Mayor has already raised £3k for the charities by completing the world's fastest
zipline at Penrhyn Quarry in Wales.  Considering Cllr Livingstone has a life long fear of
heights, this was a challenge he was not looking forward to.  Well Done we say!

With a Bingo Night taking place in October, Christmas wreath making in November, and
a Ceilidh in the new year, there are many more chances to support the Mayor and his
charities. 
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Check out the What’s On page of the Town Council website
www.macclesfield-tc.gov.uk/whats-on/

Lunar New Year celebrations will be back at
Park Green on 1st February - it’s the year of the snake!

January and February are two of the coldest and
darkest months of the year, so at the Town Council

we aim to bring you some light and fun.
Northern Light on Saturday 18th January will bring
some warmth and brightness to Market Place after the
Christmas lights come down.



What is coming up in 2025?

Check out the What’s On page of the Town Council website
www.macclesfield-tc.gov.uk/whats-on/

As well as Town Council events, we are also supporting a number
of other events that you can look forward to in 2025;

We haven’t just been planning Winter events, we have also been
plotting for the sunnier months too!



There is no doubt that Macclesfield Town Centre is changing and the Town
Council continues to do all that we can to support local businesses and
encourage residents to visit our lovely town centre.

People often comment on the changing nature of the businesses in the Town
Centre. Some think there are too many coffee shops and ask why we aren't
doing more to try and get big chains or clothes shops to come to the town, or
why we don't reduce rents or rates.

The Town Council doesn’t own any buildings in the town centre and the owners
of new shops and cafes don’t need the permission of the Council (or Cheshire
East Council) to open in Macclesfield. Neither are the Council’s responsible for
setting rents, which are the responsibility of private landlords, nor do we set the
Business Rates, which are the responsibility of the Government. The vast
majority of income from business rates also goes directly to Government and
not to Cheshire East or to the Town Council.

Macclesfield Town Centre ......

...... What are the council doing about it?
Cllr Fiona Wilson, Town Centre Champion for the Town Council
provides some background on how Macclesfield Town Council

can and does help the town.



However, there is a great deal that we do to support local businesses and to
encourage visitors to our town.

                                                       We organise free events, which are so
                                                       important in the current economic climate.
                                                       Our Do Something Summer series of events,
                                                       drew many families into town and we have
                                                       great plans for the rest of the year
                                                       including Halloween, Remembrance
                                                       and Christmas including festive lights and
                                                       various fun events in the town centre.
                                                       Last year we received great feedback from
                                                       traders who were busy all day for our Step
                                                       into Christmas event.

We have also provided grants to support a number
of events which are bringing people to the town
centre including Pride and Macc Pow comic art festival.
The Town Council has also provided support for the
outdoor hospitality area in the Market Place, which
has been extremely well used.

Our Town Rangers are responsible for the majority of the floral arrangements in
the town, they also remove graffiti and clean street signs to keep our town
looking clean and tidy. Working with the community and Councillors they also
prepared the town and the estates for Britain in Bloom.

We are also responsible for the festoon lighting which adds another light source
to keep people safe and also makes the town look attractive in the evening.



We continue to work with Cheshire East Council, Macc Hospitality Action,
Macclesfield Museums, Community Voluntary Services Cheshire East and
Peaks and Plains Housing Trust on Town Centre Recovery and Regeneration.

A regular point which is raised with Councillors is the provision of toilets in the
town centre and the Town Council has worked with Cheshire East Council, and
has fully funded the new public toilets located at the back of the indoor market
and which include a Changing Places facility.

We have also seen a significant increase in new independent businesses,
shops and cafes, who do look at footfall figures in Macclesfield to see if their
new business will be worthwhile. Whilst we can’t financially support individual
businesses, we can help them by sharing their offers on social media and link
them up with local independent groups. Whilst some businesses have closed,
new ones are opening and there are many fantastic independent businesses in
Macclesfield Town Centre.

Cllr Fiona Wilson
Town Centre Champion



Don’t forget to pick up your Totally Locally Macclesfield loyalty
card from the Visitor Information Centre next to the Town Hall.

Make a start on your Christmas shopping and get your card
stamped to be in with a chance of winning some fantastic prizes!



Did You Know .....?
A lot of the work done by
the Town Council goes

unnoticed.  

We have pulled together
some information on the
things we do - we hope

you find them interesting! 



You said ... We did! 
We take all feedback very seriously at Macclesfield
Town Council, and if we can improve or change the

way we do something, then we will! 



At many of our events we have food & drink stalls.

Our aim is for these to be from Macclesfield wherever possible.

If you own a food business, café, restaurant or bar in
Macclesfield that has the ability and equipment to do outside
catering, please get in touch.  We would LOVE to have you at

our events.

Email events@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Calling all local food and

drink providers!

#SupportLocalMacc



Macclesfield Town Rangers

James, Damon, Shaun
Macclesfield Town Council Rangers

What we do over the winter
- clear leaves on all access routes behind the Town Hall down to Sunderland Street
- painting of road signs and cleaning of street signs
- maintenance of flower beds at Park Green
- replenishment of dog waste bags
- any of the alleyways and ginnels that have been cleared throughout the summer, we
then maintain and keep them clear throughout the winter
- plant out planters and hanging baskets with winter bedding plants
- watering of winter bedding plants if needed

The rangers are one of the most loved services that the Town Council provides.  The
Rangers, in their fluorescent yellow jackets, are well known throughout town and
receive great feedback from residents far and wide.

Whilst they are responsible for much of the planting and many of the blooms and floral
arrangements you see around town during the spring and summer, they don’t stop
once the weather turns cold and wet.



The Town Council's popular grants programme continues to support a
wide range of Macclesfield's worthy community groups.

The Town Council has different tiers of grants:
- Micro Grants of up to £100 for small start up ideas or for one off projects
that fit with the Macclesfield Town Council themes
- Small Grants up to £250
- Large Grants up to £2000
- And exceptional circumstance grants over £2000

Examples of recent grant awards -
- Friends for Leisure were awarded £2,000 towards a drama project for
young people with disabilities

- Weston Friends were awarded £200 towards the provision of groups and
breakfast clubs on the Weston estate

- Roe-Naissance were awarded £1,950 to buy plants for the gardens within
the grounds of Christchurch

Micro grant applications can be considered at any time. Small and large
grant applications are considered at the Finance Committee meetings.

Is your community
group, charity or club
looking for funding?

Deadline 9am on Mon 3rd Feb – Decision meeting held Mon 3rd Mar 2025
Deadline 9am on Fri 11th Apr – Decision meeting held on Mon 12th May 2025

Visit www.macclesfield-tc.gov.uk/your-council/community-grants for more
information



Park Fit People!
The Town Council originally partnered with Matt Rigby, a local
personal trainer and run club organiser, back in June 2019 and
commissioned him to run free Park Fit sessions in South Park.

These sessions are still running almost four years on, during the winter
months the sessions run in All Hallows Sports Hall, with the 45 minutes
sessions running from 6-6:45pm.

Bring a drink, and if you have a yoga mat or towel for any floor work
bring that along too. Sessions usually just use bodyweight, but
sometimes Matt will bring equipment.  The sessions are open to anyone
of any ability.  It’s just about having fun and getting moving.

If you want any more information or want to discuss an injury with Matt
that you think might impact you joining in, then you can call/message
him on 07769 211684.

Make sure you follow Macclesfield Town Council and Matthew Rigby
PT on Facebook to be kept up to date.



We get a lot of phone calls at Macclesfield Town Council about parking
issues, bin collections and council tax.  Whilst we will always help by
giving you the right phone number, why not cut out and keep this
handy guide explaining what the Town Council does vs what Cheshire
East Council does.

What We Do



2024/5 Council Meetings

Finance Committee
11th November 2024
3rd March 2024
12th May 2024

Services Committee
2nd December 2024
27th January 2025
7th April 2025

Full Council
16th December 2024
10th March 2025
19th May 2025 - Mayor Making

Council Meetings
Council and Committee meetings are open to the public. If you would like
to attend a meeting please email the Town Clerk, Laura Smith on  
laura.smith@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk. The full list of Council meetings is
available on the MTC website, but listed below are the upcoming
meetings for the next few months

Planning Committee
6th November 2024
11th December 2024
15th January 2024
12th February 2025
12th March 2025
9th April 2025
7th May 2025

Videos of all meetings are available the day after the meeting
on our You Tube channel; just search Macclesfield Town Council

mailto:laura.smith@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk


Macclesfield Town Council - 01625 374142
Councillor Contact Details

Broken Cross and Upton Ward
Cllr Chris Wilcock - christopher.wilcock@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Cllr Dr Ruth Thompson - ruth.thompson@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Central Ward
Cllr James Barber - james.barber@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Cllr Sandy Livingstone - sandy.livingstone@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

East Ward
Cllr Mick Warren - mick.warren@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Hurdsfield Ward
Cllr Sarah Bennett-Wake - sarah.bennett@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

South Ward
Cllr Fiona Wilson - fiona.wilson@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Cllr Sam Hale - sam.hale@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Tytherington Ward
Cllr David Edwardes - david.edwardes@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Cllr Emma Gilman - emma.gilman@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

West and Ivy Ward
Cllr Alift Harewood MBE - alift.harewood@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Cllr Mike Hutchison - mike.hutchison@macclesfield-tc.gov.uk

Make sure you follow
@MaccTownCouncil on facebook

@MacclesfieldTC on twitter
@MacclesfieldTC on Instagram

or visit our website www.macclesfield-tc.gov.uk
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